
From Jim Smock:  The Annual Meeting Notice & Ballot (Ballot) have now been received by some 
property owners.    It has been brought to my attention that I made errors on the Ballot.  Under Option 
#1, instead of reading “no later than Friday March 1, 2019,” it reads:” March 2, 2018.”  Further, under 
Optional General Proxy, it reads “2018 Annual Meeting,” instead of “2019 Annual Meeting.”   These are 
errors and I take full responsibility for them; I apologize if this had caused anyone confusion. 

Since the ballot states March 2, the POA will accept ballots through Saturday, March 2, 2019. 

If you do not plan to attend the meeting or are unsure of your plans, please return the Ballot by 
SATURDAY, MARCH 2, 2019. 

 

Thank you!! 


